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GPM Investments teams up with
Muscular Dystrophy Association
GPM Investments has contributed more than $1.2 million since 2012 in support of MDA's
mission.

GPM Investments, the sixth largest convenience store chain in the U.S. along with over 10,000 store
associates are teaming up throughout the month of December on the "Tis the Season for Giving"
holiday campaign to support the Muscular Dystrophy Association (MDA).

GPM Investments has contributed more than $1.2 million since 2012 in support of MDA's mission of
transforming the lives of people living with muscular dystrophy, ALS, and related neuromuscular
diseases through scientific and clinical research and care in local communities nationwide.

"We're honored to work together in our communities during the holiday season to help support MDA
services, fund research and care for people living with muscle disease in the communities where we
operate," said Arie Kotler, CEO, GPM Investments LLC.

The Muscular Dystrophy Association (MDA) is committed to transforming the lives of people living with
muscular dystrophy, ALS, and related neuromuscular diseases.

https://www.petrolplaza.com/

